CALVIN W. RICE
45 NORTH FULLERTON AVENUE
MONTCLAIR
NEW JERSEY

May 13, 1932

Dear Mr. Henline,-

I shall be pleased to avail myself of the

provision for exemption of dues.

Very truly yours,

Mr. H. H. Henline, Agsst. National Secretary,

American Institute of Electrical Engineers,
33 West 39th St.,

New York, N. Y.



May 18, 1932

¥r. Calvin ¥, PRice
48 North Fullerton Avenue
¥Montelalr, H, J.

Dear Mr. Rice:

‘ %e wish to acknowledge your letter of
Kay'é&h, in accordance with which we will obtain approval
at the next meeting of the Board of Directors for your
exemption from the payment of membership dues, as a

Hember for Life of the Institute,

Yery truly yours,

Assistant Wational Secretary
¥R
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